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——— Where every life shines ——

May 1, 2021
Dear Members,

The Salemtowne Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 (April 1, 2021 through March 31, 2022) has been reviewed
and approved by the Board of Trustees. Effective June 1, 2021, Salemtowne will raise monthly fees as
follows:

Navigation —3.5%

Your daily benefit cap for services will increase to $387 per day.

Copies of the Full Fee Schedule will be emailed to you and will also be available at the Concierge Desk at
Salemtowne, on the Member-Only website, or can be mailed upon request.

We are very grateful to have you as a member and as an important part of our vibrant community. Your
commitment allows us to secure the stability of Salemtowne for years to come.

Sincerely,
Mark Steele Brian Tuckmantel
President / Chief Executive Officer Chief Financial Officer
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